ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

8TH & LOUISIANA STREETS « LITTLE ROCK., ARKANSAS 72203 » 1507 aza-43nm

December 30, 1974

Mr. E. G. Case, Acting Director \“\ b R .
Directorate of Licensing \ e o K/!;>/
office of Regulation N7 <\

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission N e

Washington, D. C. 20545

Subject: Arkansas Power & Light Company
Arkansas Nuclear One-Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
Non-Routine, Non-Radiological
Enviconmental Report No. 50-313/74-10

Dear Mr. Case:

On December 17, 1974, we reported to Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director,
Directorate of Regulatory Operations, Region II, an environmental
occurrence at Arkansas Nuclear One-Unit 1 involving fish impingement
on the intake screens in excess of the Environmental Technical Speci-
fications reporting requirements.

Attached is our report as required by Environmental Technical Speci-
fication 5.6.2.

Very truly yours,
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J. D. Phillips
Senior Vice Presidggﬁg‘
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cc: Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director RYL L
Directorate of Regulatory Operations ' '
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission :
Region I1I S >
230 Peachtree St., N.W. Suite 818
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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